

EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY



REF: EFIA/CIR-39/2021-22

25.11.2021

"Greetings & Good Wishes on the occasion of 50th Anniversary of the U.A.E"

Dear Parent,

The Management, staff and students of EMIRATES FUTURE INT'L ACADEMY extend our Greetings and congratulations to the President, Vice president, Rulers and people of the UAE on the occasion of 50th National Day.

As per the notification from Government and ADEK the School will remain closed from 1st December to 4th December 2021 on account of commemoration day and U.A.E National Day. Classes will resume on Sunday 5th December 2021.

UAE NATIONAL DAY CELEBRATION

Special assembly will be organized to celebrate the UAE National day on 28th & 29th November 2021. Different cultural programs and activities will be conducted during the assembly. Detailed programs will be uploaded in the Google classrooms.

KG OPEN HOUSE: Parent teacher meeting to discuss the academic performance of students in the second term examination will be held on Saturday 4th December 2021. All parents are requested to attend the open house as per the time slot provided to you by the respective class teachers of your ward.

WINTER VACATION FOR STUDENTS: 12TH DECEMBER 2021 TO 1st JANUARY 2022. School reopens on Sunday 2nd JANUARY 2022 after winter vacation.

SCHOOL FEE: Please be reminded that all fee dues should be cleared before 9th Dec 2021.

The third installment fees (Jan-March 2022) to be paid before 10th Jan 2022.

Thanking you for your whole-hearted co-operation and support.

Regards,

SAJI OOMMEN

PRINCIPAL

